
 

 

 

 

June 2019 

 

Re: End of Year Medication Pick-Up 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

If your child has medication that is currently stored in the school Health Office from the 2018-

2019 school year, please pick up this medication on the last day of school before dismissal. 

 

Please note we are unable to store medication in the Health Office over the summer months. 

Any medication left in the school Health Office will be discarded. 

 

For graduating 6th grade students, medicine currently housed in the Health Office does not 

transfer to River Dell Middle School.  

 

If your child is attending the OPS Summer Program, you can pick up medications on the last 

day of camp. 

 

Feel free to call me if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Gina Marana 
 
Gina Marana BSN, RN 

School Nurse 

201-261-1180 Extension 4121 

maranag@oradellschool.org 
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